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WELCOME 
ALL CAPS is a monthly newsle3er about Cap8va Island living for owners by owners of private 

homes located within South Seas Island Resort†. 

SEVERE WEATHER 
The 2024 Atlan8c Hurricane Season is underway un8l November 30, 2024. Visit our 

companion website www.scsfl.org for severe weather alerts and emergency preparedness 
informa8on. On August 3-4, 2024, Tropical Storm Debby passed about 130 miles west of 
Cap8va, delivering substan8al rainfall and storm surge that resulted in localized flooding, 

power, and Internet outages. 

BEACHES 
Cap8va beaches do not have lifeguards and swimming is at your own risk. There have been 
two swimming-related deaths so far this year – one located at Blind Pass and the other at 

Planta8on Beach Club. Rip currents are strong, localized, and narrow currents of water that 
move directly away from the shore by cuSng through the lines of breaking waves, like a river 

flowing out to sea, and are not uncommon in Cap8va. Heed posted warning signs and be 
highly aware of rapidly changing wind and wave condi8ons. If you experience or witness an 

emergency event, call 911 immediately. Do not depend upon Resort security to assist or 
relay informa8on to an official first responder. 

OWNERS MEETING CALL 
There will be no August mee8ng. The next monthly Presidents’ Council owners mee8ng call 

is scheduled for September 4, 2024, at 4:30 p.m. ET. The mee8ng access informa8on, 
agenda, and other informa8on may be found at our companion website www.scsfl.org on 
the Schedule page. Links to the Zoom recordings of past owners mee8ng calls may also be 

found on the Schedule page. 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
You may now find us on X and Instagram at @scsflorg. 

 


